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From: Teresa Firek [teresafirek@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 8:00 AM 
To: IRRC 11210?-5 mnw 

I am a homeschooling mom and I do not approve of national Common Core standards or changing Chapter 4 
education regulations. The fact that this is being done with no public hearing or discussion is an abomination to 
our country and everything it stands for. I am appalled that this is going on in the United States of America. 
This is unconstitutional and I have the right to educate my children, in fact, it is for my country that I do this. 
The lack of values taught in today's public school is a disgrace and it is no wonder our country is in such a 
state. My job, as a parent, is to raise my children as best I can. I am doing that. It is MY job, not the 
governments. 
Teresa Firek 
724-530-2509 
teresafirek(S)gmaiLcom 


